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March is full of school celebrations and scheduled breaks from the
routine of school. Sometimes it can feel like “March Madness”- running
to sporting events, preparing for dress-up days like Dr. Suess and St.

Patrick’s Day. But it can also be a time to be mindful and
take a break during our Spring Break Week. Whatever your
family experiences or chooses to do, I hope you find time
to relax and recharge before the last months of school.

Students in grades three- five will begin state
testing after Spring Break. Please make sure to

encourage your child to do their best and stay focused. We
have purchased some healthy snacks for testing days and
teachers will be previewing the practice tests with students
before they begin testing.

Feel free to use the Mindful March Calendar to practice taking care of yourself
and noticing the positive in your life.

- Ms. Lee, Principal



Please access the February Library newsletter

online:

https://www.smore.com/8capx

Jessica Graham (She, Her, Hers)
Library Media Technology Integrator, Menomonie School District

715-232-3987 x6116 jessica_graham@msd.k12.wi.us
615 24th Ave. W. Menomonie, WI 54751

https://www.smore.com/8capx
mailto:jessica_graham@msd.k12.wi.us


Important Dates:

March 6 Math-A-Thon Forms go Home
March 8 - Report Cards go Home
March 10 - Daylight Savings Time!! Change your clocks!
March 11 - 15 - Spring Break! - NO SCHOOL
March 22 - Student Council Meeting - 8:15 in Library
March 25 - Math-A-Thon Pledge Sheets Due
March 29 - NO SCHOOL - Vacation

April 5 - Student Council Meeting - 8:15 in Library
April 15 - Professional Development Day

NO SCHOOL - Students
April 16 - Pledge Sheets and $’s Due Back to School
April 19 - Student Council Meeting - 8:15 in Library
April 19 - 2nd Grade Field Trip
April 25 - Fourth Grade Field Trip







Second Grade News!
Happy March and happy spring break!

We are very excited in second grade to be so close to the end of the
year as we get ready for the last few months of school. We have so much
planned for these final months and cannot wait to share what we are doing
at school with you! As a reminder, there will be many important days in
these next 3 months full of testing, field trips, and special school days. To
help your child attend all that we are doing, please remind them to dress for
the weather (as tough as it can be!) and to take extra care with washing
their hands and covering coughs and sneezes. With some cases of illness
going around we want to be sure that your child is not affected (or affected
as little as possible!). Have a great spring break!











Dunn County 4-H would like to invite all youth 3rd grade and older to join the Dunn County
Photography Club! The club teaches the basics of photography and leads "Photo Walks" around the
county where youth can try out their skills. It meets once a month either at the Dunn County
Government Center (3001 US Hwy 12, Menomonie, WI) or at various "Photo Walk" locations around
the county.

Follow the web address to fill out the interest form If you are interested in joining us at our next
meeting on March 18th. It
will be held at 6pm in room
60 of the Dunn County
Government Center.
https://go.wisc.edu/rcg6g2

If you have any questions
about the Dunn County
Photography Club, or Dunn
County 4-H, please contact
the Dunn County Extension
office at 715-232-1636."

Zachary Rozmiarek
4-H Educator, Dunn Co
715-308-8616

An EEO/AA employer, University of Wisconsin-Madison Division of Extension provides equal opportunities in
employment and programming, including Title VI, Title IX, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act requirements.
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